
 

CHS Boys' & Nursery  
Friday 5th January 2024 

Key Dates  - Early Years and Boys' School 

All school dates for this term are available to view on the 'Calendar' section of your Cognita Connect 

app. 

EARLY YEARS 

Monday 8th January, After School Clubs & Activities Commence 

Thursday 11th January, 6:30pm PTA EGM / 7:00pm PTA Committee Meeting at the Boys' School 

(further details to follow shortly) 



Monday 15th January, World Religion Day (Assembly) 

Wednesday 17th January, Eco Week 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

BOYS' SCHOOL 

Monday 8th January, After School Clubs & Activities Commence 

Thursday 11th January, 6:30pm PTA EGM / 7:00pm PTA Committee Meeting at the Boys' School 

(further details to follow shortly) 

Monday 15th January, World Religion Day (Assembly) 

Wednesday 17th January, Eco Week 

A Message from Miss Edwards 

 

Dear Parents 

Happy New Year.  It has been wonderful to welcome the boys back this week and to hear of their 

adventures and events over the holiday period. 

We have another busy term ahead so please keep an eye on the key dates at the top of the 

newsletter each week and the calendar on Cognita Connect. 

We have some exciting events planned for this term and we are looking forward to welcoming the 

Cumnor community to take part with us.  As well as this we will also continue to support and 

encourage the boys to work hard for upcoming assessments and examinations and to take part in all 

the extra curricular and co curricular opportunities on offer. 

Have an enjoyable weekend. 

Kind Regards 

Miss Edwards  

Head of School 



A Message from Mrs Upfold 

 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you all had a lovely Christmas.  

Yesterday, we were delighted to welcome all the children back to school. The year has started on a 

high, with the children eager to learn about their new topics and excited about the term ahead. It 

was lovely to see the classrooms full of life, we even had some Australian animals in class.  

Over the next few weeks, we are thrilled to welcome all our new nursery pupils in Kindergarten at 

Purley and South Croydon to the Cumnor House family. We look forward to getting to know you all 

and watching you thrive.  

Have a lovely weekend  

Kind Regards 

Mrs Upfold 

Head of Early Years 
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